Faculty Senate February Report
General Education Committee Meeting
Feb 8, 2021
Attendees:  Cooley, Hawkley, Murphree, Padilla, Pujari, Walsh,  Doucette (ex-officio)
Guest:  Brian Zeiszler FS Chair
1.  The revamping onfupper division INTs to transferrable courses remains on hold until strategic planning commences and has an idea of what is needed.   Programs need to continue standard advising for INTs for next year.
2.  After an email virtual meeting on 12/18 the committee recommended HUM 210 be sent along to Curriculum Review for consideration.
3.  On Jan 20 (an another virtual meeting) the committee recommended the BA-ECE be moved forward in the process as the general education components looked good.
4.  The committee will work on a more fluid process for general education that articulates with Curriculum Review, administration and Admissions and Records after FS Chair Zeiszler and others meet with Jennifer Brown and VP Rivera to formulate a flow chart.
